
Fire Alarm Diagnostic Audit Project  
Begins Thursday, October 15, 2020 

 
The fire alarm panels in all academic and administration buildings will be 
tested as part of a full diagnostic audit of our life safety systems. The 
inspections will begin on Oct. 15 and take approximately two weeks.  
 
Contractor representatives, working with our facilities staff, will visit each 
building and test the functionality of every fire alarm panel. The contractors 
will take every precaution to avoid setting off the building’s fire alarms.  This 
project is also being coordinated with local emergency response 
agencies.  All personnel will follow COVID-19 safety precautions.  
 
Starting - Thursday October 15, 23020  
Duration - Expected to run for two weeks. 
Buildings - All academic and administration buildings 
Contact - Patrick Weidinger, patrick.weidinger@millersville.edu  
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